From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel Sent: 12/6/2011 3:03:11 PM

To: 'Galvin, Michael J.' (michael.galvin@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted

Redacted Quan, Edwin (edwin.quan@cpuc.ca.gov);

Redacted

Cc:

Subject: RE: Christmas lunch

Well, close enough. THAT Friday.

From: Galvin, Michael J. [mailto:michael.galvin@cpuc.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2011 3:00 PM

**To:** Hughes, John (Reg Rel); Redacted Quan, Edwin Redacted

Subject: RE: Christmas lunch

Typical PGE employee - next Friday is the 16th!

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 06, 2011 2:56 PM

To: Redacted Quan, Edwin; Galvin, Michael J.; Redacted

Subject: Christmas lunch

To All:

Trying to coordinate a good time for all. Saw Ed this morning and this is not a good week. I propose next Friday, December 17. The last PUC business meeting is on the 16th so that works for me. What do say? Also I got a call from Sarv on Monday. I don't have his email but I have his phone number. He told me he got married and lives up near Lombard. I can contact him as well.